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Miss Laura Gilpin,
Banta Fe 
New Mex.
Dear Miss Gilpin

I doubt that you would remember me, but my husband 
and I met you at Gil Travelers, several years ago, just 
as you were starting on your trip up the Rio Grande, We 
have spent the past eight years at Shirley Wills camp, 
Shirley is a brother of Mrs Carrol Wetherill, from whom 
I purchased one of your books "The Rio Grande" and which 
my husband and I have enjoyed. We have made many pack trips 
all through the Rio Grande National Forest and love every 
foot of it.

I have just completed a book titled "Lady Angler" 
this treatise covers thirtyfour years of our experiences 
of camping and fishing in many parts of the United States 
and Canada. It will be printed by an outstanding Publishing 
Co. of N. Y. who have ask for photographs, and since all 
or most all of ours are movies, I am anxious to obtain 
one or two good ones of the Rio Grande, two of yours are 
just what I would like one is on page four and the other 
on page 52 of your book the one one page 71 is also very 
good. Would like to hear from you by return mail if it 
would be possible to obtain these pictures for use in my 
book. Thanking,you in advance, I am,

Sincerely


